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I would like to express my strong support for HB 3786.  We need this bill to pass 

because we need to possess good ocean science to make wise policy and 

management decisions pertaining to fisheries, coastal recreation, coastal 

transportation,  and coastal infrastructure.  The Oregon Ocean Science Trust can be 

relied on to distribute State funds in a coordinated manner, for science and research.  

In the midst of global warming, the more we know about the ocean, the better off we 

will be. 

 

Thank you for your attention and please support this HB 3786. 


